
Board of Selectmen Meeting 

April 23, 2012 

 

Present: Andrew Bisignani, Town Administrator  Charles Riley, Town Counsel   

Michael Manning, Vice Chairman  Lainey Titus, Chairman 

  Richard Lombard, Secretary   FinCom 

  School Committee 

 

The meeting convened at 7:00 p.m. 

 

OPENING REMARKS: 

Ms. Titus called the meeting to order. 

 

 FINCOM/MODERATOR: 

Dave Conlin, Town Moderator, members of the Advisory & Finance Committee, Superintendent 

of Schools, and members of the School Committee were present to preview the warrant articles 

for the Annual Town Meeting, which will be held on Saturday, April 28, 2012.  Mr. Conlin went 

through each article and stated how each had to be voted in order to pass and who shall make 

the motions. Several changes were suggested to the FinCom Recommendations and the FinCom 

stated that a supplement outlining these changes will be available at Town Meeting. 

 

Mr. Lombard thanked Dave Conlin, the Advisory and Finance Committee, and the School 

Committee for attending the meeting.  Mr. Lombard also thanked the members of the Advisory 

and Finance Committee for their efforts, dedication and enthusiasm throughout the year. 

 

Mr. Bisignani thanked the Town Accountant Deborah Waters for all her hard work throughout 

the year. 

 

ADJOURN: 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting of the Board of Selectmen. 

Motion: Manning 

 Seconded: Lombard 

 Voted:  Unanimous in favor. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:36 p.m. 

The minutes were prepared by Mary S Lowe, Administrative Assistant. 

The minutes were approved by the Board of Selectmen on the 3rd day of May 2012. 

 

_____________________________ 

 


